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Sonja Birr

From: Lee Kummer - D5

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 4:55 PM

To: David Soeldner

Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: Re: Agenda Request--Public Infrastructure--Parking at Camp Vits
Great idea

Sent from my iPhone

>0nJun 28, 2017, at 2:52 PM, David Soeldner <dsoeldner@manitowoc.org> wrote:

N ‘

> Alderman Kummer,

> .

> Would you consider adding a discussion about parking at Camp Vits to the next Infrastructure meeting? During the
last discussions about providing ambulance services to the Town of Manitowoc Rapids it was suggested that, in a spirit -
of cooperation, the town start allowing parking on Parkview Road so that users of Camp Vits could more conveniently
and more safely park. | have received a report that there are still "No Parking" signs on Parkview. | would like to see
how this could be rectified.

>

> Thanks,

>
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